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PARKS RECREATION AND SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION 

Director’s Report May 2024 

 

 Please note this update for your review. 

 

1. Commission Meeting: 

The regular meeting of the Commission is scheduled for Tuesday, May 21st, 2024, at 

7:00 PM, in the Ledyard Senior Center. Please contact the office immediately if you will 

not be able to attend.  

 

2. Senior Prom: 

We planned to hold a Senior Prom in June but were made aware that the date we selected 

was graduation. We have decided to move the event to September and are waiting on the 

DJ to confirm a new date.  

 

3. Scholarships: 

We have worked with our registration software and now have the system set up to ask if 

someone would like to donate at checkout.  

 

4. Senior Center ARPA: 

The ARPA proposal has been submitted and we are still waiting on approval from the 

state.  

 

5. ECTC Dial -A-Ride: 

We have submitted our info to the SECOG to continue the grant that provides Dial-A-

Ride, voucher, and the reimbursement. 

 

6. Blonders Sinkhole: 

We had a large sink hole form under one of the fence footings on one of the Blonders 

baseball fields. With the help of public works we were able to jack the footing up, re-

stableize with cinderblox and back fill the area.  

 

Upcoming Events: 

- May 26th Memorial Day Parade 

- June 8th Regatta Day 

 

 

 


